
Kindergarten Registration Information at Quadra 2018-2019 
 
The best source of all the registration information is on the district website at:   
 
www.sd61.bc.ca 
 
Click on Parent and Student Resources 
Then Click on Registration Overview 
Then you have several links to get information from, including:   
               1.  Kindergarten Registration 
               2. French Immersion (Early Entrance) Registration 
 3.  Program/School of Choice (Cloverdale Traditional and South Park) 
                                                                                       
Below is a brief outline from the website to get you started. 

2018-19 Kindergarten Registration Information: 
Students can enroll in English or French Immersion Kindergarten. 
Early French Immersion (Kindergarten & Grade 1) registration is January 14-18, 2019. 
English Kindergarten registration is January 28-Feb 1, 2019. 
Cloverdale/South Park Registration Week: Jan 7 – 11, 2019 
 
Registration commences at your catchment school between 8 a.m. – 3 p.m.  English Kindergarten 
Registration will be processed on a first come first served basis in accordance with our Student 
Enrolment Priorities. Please note, all families must register at their catchment school. 
 
Determining your Catchment School 
Each home address is associated with an elementary, middle and secondary school.  To determine which 
schools are associated with a home address, visit the School Locator Tool.  Type in the address and it will 
indicate which school the student should attend based on the address they reside at. 
 
What is needed to register for Kindergarten? 
To register a student in Kindergarten, a parent or legal guardian must provide school-age eligibility, 
proof of citizenship and proof of residential address.  This information must be provided to school 
administrators at the time of registration at the student’s catchment school. 
 
For more information on the required documentation, see the district website as the requirements 
have recently changed. 
 
The school will host a Welcome to Kindergarten session in May for all our new registrations and their 
parents for those coming in for September Kindergarten.  We will also be involved in hosting a Ready Set 
Learn Event for 3 -4 year olds in the community.  These dates are coming soon, please refer to our 
Quadra School website for updates. Some of our Kindergarten staff will be in attendance at this event. In 
addition there will be another one in early 2019, with date and time to be determined in the Spring. 
 
We hope this is information helpful. If you have further questions, please contact us at the school. 
 
L’Ecole Quadra Elementary  
3031 Quadra St Victoria BC   V8T 4G2  
250-382-8296  Fax: 250-382-3649 

http://www.sd61.bc.ca/
https://quadra.sd61.bc.ca/

